
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
July 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
As I have shared throughout the past months our staff has been working 
tirelessly to get the YMCA prepared to open. We have been working with 
YMCA's across the country to learn best practices as we move to reopen.  
 
On July 2nd we received information that we would be allowed to open on 
July 6th. Along with this date came the state of Massachusetts requirement 
guidelines for us to open. Because these guidelines differ from those across 
the country, we will need additional time to prepare the Y to be ready for 
you. Please mark your calendar for July 13th as a target for our reopening!   
 
Thank you for your continued support during this time, we look forward to 
being together soon!  
 
 
With gratitude,  

 
  
 

 
Kathy Viens, CEO 


